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REP. VOS CONTINUES TO PUT POLITICS FIRST 
 

MADISON – At a WisPolitics luncheon earlier today, Representative Robin Vos answered questions 

regarding Assembly Republican plans for the 2019-20 legislative session and the state budget process. 

Assembly Democratic Leader Gordon Hintz (D-Oshkosh) responded to these comments with the following 

statement:  

 

“Almost four months ago, voters in Wisconsin delivered a clear message on their priorities to 

lawmakers in Madison.  Instead, Representative Vos and legislative Republicans seem to want to use 

every microphone they can find to name call, complain, and find reasons to oppose Governor Evers’ 

efforts to govern in a positive way. While it is becoming increasingly apparent that Republicans have 

no genuine desire for bipartisan solutions, Assembly Democrats will continue working with Governor 

Evers to advance the issues important to the people of Wisconsin, such as adequately funding our 

schools, fixing our roads, and creating pathways to affordable, accessible health care.” 
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